
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Paul Carpenter, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: City of St. Francis Outlot Rain Garden Project 

DATE: July 1, 2024 
  

OVERVIEW: 

The City of St. Francis continues to work with the Anoka Conservation District in 2024 to 
construct a curb cut Rain Garden in an outlot owned by the City located on 225th LN NW.  Curb 
cut rain gardens are a cost-effective stormwater practice capable of providing infiltration and 
capturing pollutants before they reach the river.  The partnership to install this rain garden will 
hopefully generate interest to install more of these in locations owned by St. Francis residents. 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Council to approve the Grant Agreement for the Project installation, operation, and 
maintenance. 

 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

None.  The Natural Resource Improvement Grant covers 100% of the project costs. 

 

 

Attachments: 

Natural Resource Improvement Grant Agreement for Project Installation, Operation, and 
Maintenance 

 


